
 

 

 

 

 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1706 /2023-24           12.10.2023 
 

 
CIRCULAR 

Dear Parents, 
 

 

Sub:  SPEA Survey for Parents  

Greetings from LPS ! 

 

Please be informed that Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) is inviting all 

the parents to complete the Parent Trust in SPEA Survey. The survey is designed to 

measure the parent trust and satisfaction with SPEA. 

 

Kindly open the link given below and complete the survey before 19th October 

2023. 

 

https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/UfRvYK 

 

 

 

Solicit your co-operation. 

 

With regards, 

 

 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 

 

 

https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/UfRvYK

